
 

 

The 

 Lake Orion Community Schools 
Book Drive! 

 
Lake Orion Community Schools will collect new or gently used 

books November 5th  thru November 15th at all schools in Lake Orion.  
Drop-off will be available during school hours and during parent 
teacher conferences (elementary only). 
 

Books may be of any reading level, preschool through adult. 
Teachers will select books appropriate for school use; these books will 
go directly to Lake Orion classrooms! Books that go unselected will be 
donated to a local charity.  Kids in our community will reap the 
benefits!  
 

No books to donate? No problem. You are invited to become a 
book sponsor and support our book drive with the purchase of a gift 
card to Amazon, Barnes and Noble or 2nd and Charles.  Gift cards can be 
accepted at all Lake Orion drop off locations.   

 
Questions may be forwarded to Kate DiMeo at Kathryn.dimeo@lok12.org 

 
 

Thank you for your supporting Lake Orion readers! 
 
 

 

 

Lake Orion Book Drive   Do you have outgrown or unread books clogging up your shelves at home? You can put 
those books into the hands of young readers by donating them to the annual Lake Orion book drive! Simply bring 
ANY used or new books, from infant to adult, to the collection bin at your child's school. Staff will collect and sort 
donations and Preschool through 12th grade teachers will be invited to select books for classroom use. Books not 
adopted into classrooms will be donated to local literacy programs. Our book drive has placed thousands of books 
in to the hands of Lake Orion students over the years! Bring books anytime now through November 28.  Thank 
you and happy reading! 
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